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Tuesday, May 24th, 2022

To Whom it May Concern,
Re: Neighborhood Meeting for Cathcart Subdivision

The purpose of this letter is to invite you to a Neighborhood
Meeting for a proposed major subdivision in the Sxwtpqyen
Neighborhoods Master Planned Area. The subdivision is proposed on
property located at 3285 Flynn Lane. Missoula, Montana 59808. We
will be hosting the meeting at the address listed above on Wednesday,
June 15th at 4:00 pm (MT). For ease of access, the meeting location is
pictured below.
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This meeting will be an opportunity for us to share our project with you.
This subdivision will create +/- 308 units on roughly 18 Acres. We are
excited to show you our plans.

During the meeting we will provide you with an overview of the project
and details regarding the ongoing public review process. We want to hear
your comments. We ask for your patience during the meeting so we can
make sure to communicate with all attendees.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please feel free to send
your comments to joseph.m.dehnert@imegcorp.com or mail them to the
address found at the bottom of'this page. We look forward to connecting
with you at the meeting.

Sincerely,
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IMEG Corp.

Joe Dehnert
Land Use Planner

1817 South Ave West, Suite A | Missoula, MT 59801
21:406.721.0142 > f: 406.721.6224  ? territoriallandworks.com
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formerly Territorial Landworks, Inc.

NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING

Date 06/15/2022
Project Cathcart Subdivision
Project Number | 21001343

*Note: Neighborhood Meeting held near corner of Camden and Flynn Ln.

NAME ADDRESS/ORGANIZATION PHONE EMAIL (OPTIONAL)
(OPTIONAL)
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